
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  May 6, 2024 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HHS BAND PLAYS FOR STUDENTS AT HOMEDALE ELEMENTARY: Members of the Homedale High School 
band came to Homedale Elementary School last week and played several numbers for our student body. 
Our kids loved the performance! The band teacher, Mr. Ruben Rodriguez, even took the time to 
introduce our students to each instrument individually and the sounds they make. It was a wonderful 
introduction to our music program and will hopefully encourage our students to pursue music when 
they move on to the middle school! 

 
 
 
 
ISAT TESTING WRAPS UP: Our 3rd and 4th grade classes are completing ISAT testing this week and next. 
More than 95% of our students have completed both the Math and ELA ISATs, with only a few that need 
to finish up. The testing window closes May 24th. Testing has run smoothly for both grade levels since 
testing began on April 15th.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UNIVERISTY OF IDAHO MAKES BUTTER WITH KINDERGARTNERS: A team from the University of Idaho 
visited our kindergarten this month to make butter with our students! Each student was given the 
supplies to make butter and were able to take home their creations to enjoy! We value our relationship 
with the U of I and are excited each time they visit our school to offer fun learning activities with our 
students!  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
May 27th  NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 
May 30th  Last day of school 
May 31st  Staff In-Service/Work Day – last day for staff 


